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Our Reference: EPe/NDu 

15th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

NCS Programme- Summer 2024 

 

Following on from our recent Parent/Carer meeting on the 29th February, we are excited to once again be 

working with staff from National Citizen Service, to provide a Transition Programme for those Year 11 students 

moving into 6th form in September 2024, and all remaining 6th form students from September 2024. 

 

The programme will be led by Inspiring Learning, and students will be embarking on their NCS Mandated 

Programme adventure on Monday 24th June 2024.  They will be leaving HVH at 10am and travelling to 

Kingswood residential site in North Wales, where they will be spending 4 nights, before returning to HVH on 

Friday 29th June 2024 at approximately 2pm. 

 

We have secured 40 fully funded places on this exciting adventure, and would love to see as many 

students as possible taking part.  All food and drink will be included, as well as outdoor activities and 

workshops to increase learner confidence and real-world readiness. 

 

Find attached a Parent/Carer information leaflet and sign up guide., which supports student’s navigation 

through the NCS website. Once students have registered an interest in the programme, they will be sent 

more details about the trip and what they will need to take with them. 

 

For any Parents/Carers that were unable to attend our previous meeting and require further details, another 

meeting has been scheduled for Thursday 9th May 2024. (times to be advised)  

 

Please ensure that you have registered your interest by no later than 17th May 2024. If you require any 

support in completing the online registration, then please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Evans via the school 

office who will be happy to assist you with this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Emma Perry  

Assistant Headteacher 
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